
 

save your gear! 
(and donate it to a good cause!) 

 

 
Do you have old camping, hunting, or field equipment just lying around in your garage just 
taking up space? Do you want to get rid of these things without the hassle of trying to sell 
them? This is your chance to clear the clutter and donate to a good cause – The Wildlife 
Society! 

 

The NM Chapter TWS will be hosting the Joint Annual Meeting (JAM) from February 6-8, 

2025 and is planning to hold a silent auction for gently used equipment; all proceeds will go to 
the NM Chapter TWS, benefitting both wildlife and members! 
 

Please consider donating the following to our silent auction: 

• Camping/hunting gear 

 (no weapons please) 

• Camping/hunting clothing 

• Field equipment 

• Field ID Books 

• Wildlife Art 
• General Outdoor Gear 

 

Please donate only lightly used and functional gear/equipment (….nobody wants that old 
backpacking stove that will work if it’s just rebuilt). 
 

If you are planning to bring something to donate, a secure room will be available to drop your 
gear at the venue starting Feb 6th.  
 

Thank you in advance, 

Travis Zaffarano 

President 
NM Chapter TWS 


